
 American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 
 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 

 AEP.com 
Legal Department 

May 25, 2017 
 
 
 

  Barcy F. McNeal 
Docketing Division Chief 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

  180 East Broad Street 
  Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

 
 

Re:  In the Matter of Ohio Power Company (“AEP Ohio”) Change of Address; 
Case No. 89-6007-EL-TRF 

 
 

                  Dear Ms. McNeal: 
 

The purpose of this letter is to update the address of Ohio Power Company (“AEP 
Ohio”) to the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, Docketing Division and for all 
purposes. 

 
Ohio Power Company’s previous address 850 Tech Center Drive, Gahanna, Ohio 
43230   has been changed to 700 Morrison Road, Gahanna, Ohio 43230. 

 
                 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
  /s/Steven T. Nourse 

       Steven T. Nourse 
 

  
   
 

 

Steven T. Nourse 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-1608 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
stnourse@aep.com 
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